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St. Margaret of Scotland Families:

I want you to know that I am aware of some of the anxiety surrounding our gym uniform. As a result, I
spoke with Mr. Ranek to strategize how best to alleviate the anxiety while still holding to our standards of
being in uniform. We have decided on the following guidelines:

● Any SMOS t-shirt is acceptable
● The new or old version of the SMOS shorts are acceptable
● Solid blue or black basketball shorts are acceptable as long that they do not have logos or stripes
● All shorts should be at least approximately fingertip length

I hope that this clears up some of the confusion on the PE uniform. As always thank you for your
feedback, it is helpful for me as I continue to learn about our school. Please feel free to reach out to Mr.
Ranek or myself with any questions. Thank you for your continued support of our school; know that we
strive to be Christ for your children everyday.

God Bless,

Patrick Holley

In the end, it’s the beginning that counts.


